
 
 

 

 

August 1, 2017 

 

 

Dear Burgess-Peterson Families,    

 

 

This letter serves as notification to our families and community that BPA operates as a 

schoolwide Title I School.  As such, we are required to update you on our annual “report card” 

also known as the College and Career Readiness Performance Index or CCRPI and to let you 

know if our school is designated as In Need of Improvement by the Georgia Department of 

Education.   I am pleased to inform you that Burgess-Peterson Elementary has not been 

identified as a Priority or Focus school.  This means our students continue to show 

improvement in their educational progress. 

 

Here at Burgess-Peterson Academy, we take pride in the instruction we provide for our 

students. Our teachers and staff members work very hard to meet the needs of all students to 

ensure that students achieve at high levels.  Our 2016 CCRPI score for Burgess-Peterson 

Academy increased by 6.2 points for a CCRPI of 80.5.  This is more than 20 points above the 

level at which schools are marked for improvement by the state.  You can find more 

information about CCRPI scores at www.gadoe.org/CCRPI/Pages/default.aspx.  

 

An important part of Burgess-Peterson Academy’s success is parent participation and support 

as we work to improve student achievement.  We hope that you will continue to engage in our 

school as we continue to foster student achievement and set high expectations.  

 

If you are interested in becoming more engaged in supporting students at Burgess-Peterson 

Academy or have questions about how you can better help your student in school, please 

contact the principal, David White at dwhite@atlanta.k12.ga.us.  

 

Thank you for all that you do to support your child’s education. 
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